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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

I love hiking wild places. The wilder the better. 

 

I have only heard of others' experiences in the Great Burn, but would love to go! 

 

The entire 151,874 acre Hoodoo Roadless area should be kept wild! 

 

Love the quiet no matter what time of year! 

 

Cayuse Creek, and Kelly Creek and all of its forks should remain wild! 

 

Hiking in true wildness is a health benefit beyond measure! :-) 

 

Thank you forest planning team very, very much!


